
THE VANKEE 
ETWORK DIVISION OF GENERAL TELE RADIO, INC. 

21 BROOKLINE AVENUE 
BOSTON 15, MASSACHUSETTS 

January 25, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport 
Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

In reference to your letter of January 20, 1955, 
this is to verify your reception of WNAC from 
2:59 to 3:32 AM, Eastern Standard Time on the 
morning of January 20, 1955. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Very truly yours, 

"I_ 

I. B. Robinson 
Technical Director 
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